
From: Paul Bassar
To: Michelle Lemire
Subject: FW: Dump agreement for Bergeron Sites
Date: Monday, October 02, 2017 4:18:42 PM
Attachments: SKM_C654e17091908260.pdf

Please used the attached (for pricing) along with this email for supporting documents.
 

From: Karen Arndt 
Sent: Monday, October 02, 2017 9:37 AM
To: Paul Bassar
Subject: FW: Dump agreement for Bergeron Sites
 
Hi Paul - The below and attached information is for the dump costs for the Bergeron TDMS.  Christy
Fink is the contact at Bergeron who does their contract stuff.  I will work on getting total cost
estimate for the BPO. 
 

From: Karen Arndt 
Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 1:06 PM
To: Paul Bassar
Subject: FW: Dump agreement for Bergeron Sites
 
 
 

From: Jason Ottilige [mailto:JOttilige@bergeroninc.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 9:24 AM
To: Karen Arndt
Cc: Brian Thomason; Christy Fink
Subject: Dump agreement for Bergeron Sites
 
Karen,
 
Per our conversation please see the proposed agreement to bring vegetative debris to one of the
Bergeron Sites for final haul. Please remember this is all based on us being able to get more per
cubic yard from the curbside to haul the material this far.
 
Also please see the fully executed agreements from Oakland park and Davie.
 
Our sites are FDEP approved and have been used for disasters since Hurricane Wilma.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions
 
Respectfully,
 
Jason Ottilige, Operations Manager
Bergeron Emergency Services, Inc.
19612 S.W. 69th Place
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33332
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Cell: (786) 554-3270
Office: (954) 680-6100 Ext. 223
Fax (866) 757-7656
Email: JOttilige@bergeroninc.com
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